Dear Venerable Sirs,

We were deeply saddened to hear about the earthquake with tragic loss
of life and damage to infrastructure and buildings including the historic
temples and shrines in Kyoto. We join WBF President and all other
members in conveying our condolence and concern for the affected
families and people. | hope JBF members and property are safe and not
affected adversely.

We know that the Japanese people and the authorities will overcome this
difficult time with their well-known resilience and courage so that
normalcy can be returned soon.

Having gone through a devastating earthquake ourselves in recent years
we can understand the pain and damages that the victims go

through. The aftershocks are particularly scary and disturbing. Our
thoughts are with you.

Yours in Dhamma,
Padma Jyoti
and members of

Dharmodaya Sabha, Nepal
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